
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

December 23, 2016 
 
 
 
Robert Esmile 
390 Capitol Avenue, LLC  
1264 Main Street 
Waltham, MA 02451 
 
SUBJECT:  HART AND HEGEMAN MANUFACTURING COMPANY –WITHDRAWAL OF 

REQUEST FOR INITIAL SITE VISIT AND TO PERFORM RADIOLOGICAL 
SURVEYS 

 
Dear Mr. Esmile: 
 
Based on your letter dated October 12, 2016, and after a follow-up review by U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff of historical records, NRC would like to withdraw its  
October 6, 2016, request to perform radiological surveys of your property.  Further review of 
records clarify that you were mistakenly identified as the owner of a site of NRC interest.  We 
apologize for any inconvience, this mistake has been corrected in our records.   
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html 
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If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Ted Smith, Acting Chief, Materials 
Decommissioning Branch, Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery and Waste 
Programs, Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards, at (301) 415-6721, or Mr. Richard 
Chang, Project Manager, at (301) 415-5888.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
/RA Andrea Kock Acting for/ 
 
John R. Tappert, Director 
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery 
 and Waste Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
 and Safeguards 
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